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PHILIPPINE HEALTH INSURANCE CORPORATION
e City State Centre Bldg., 709 Shaw Blvd., Pasig City
Tel. 637-9999, 637-9852 to 81

June 27, 2000

PHILHEALTH CIRCULAR
No.(} ‘Q, 5-2000
TO All Accredited Professional and Institutional Health %are Providers,

Members of the National Health Insurance Program, Employers
in the Prvate and Government Sectors, Regional Health Insurance
Offices, Claims Processing Departments in the Central Offize and
All Concerned

SUBJECT  Clarification on Pavment of Professional Fees

ALL hospitals with salatied physicians, government and private, are directed to update and send their
official requests to this Office until July 31, 2000 on the payment of professional fees rendered to
PhilHealth members, whether these should be made to the Chief of Hospital or to the Chief of
Clinics. Otherwise, payments shall be made directly to the signatory / attending physicians.

Section 52-C of the existing Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act 7875 states that
“L.when the beneficiary has corplied with the requisites for availirent as paiient, the /705152'1.‘4}‘/ and the practitioner should
deduct from the bospitalization charges all expenses rezmbursible by the Corporarion. Payment of medical bengfits shall

be made directly fo the hospital or the medical or dental praciitioner, as the case may be.”

In the application of this rule, the concerned Regional Health Insurance Offices (RHIOs) and the
Claims Processing Departments at the Central Office pays the accredited hospital / physician whosc
name and signature appears on the claim application. On the other hand, retention of professional
fees by concerned health facilities is allowed, for services rendered by|salaried physicians in
government hospitals. The PF is bemng pooled and distributed among health personnel, hence,
payment to the Chief of Hospital is allowed.

In certain cases, payment to the Chief of Hospital of some private training hospita.s and thosc with
salaried physicians are allowed for their service to charity patients who ]_ﬁppen to be PhilHealth
members. This allows the institution to recover costs incutred and ultilnat‘fly hel> other poor pa-
tlents.  As such, the Professional Fee is similarly paid to the Chief of Hospital.

In the existing situation, PhilHealth does not tolerate any other arrangement Jhat can be done by the
Medical Director outside of his official task and authority. The medical pracﬁtioner who performed
the service should be the signatory on the claim form except in government @cﬂit‘ics that are covered
by section 52-I of the existing Rules and Regulations and instances mentioned n the foregoing
paragraph. All accredited physicians are encouraged to maintain utmost professionalism within this

system.

Please be guided accordmngly.
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ENRIQUE M. ZALAMEA
President and CEQO
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